State of Florida

Public Serbice Commission

-M-E-M-0-R-A-N-D-U-M-

DATE: July 18, 1996
TO: All Investor Owned Electric Utilities
All Municipal Electric Utilities
All Cooperative Electric Utilities
All Gas Utilities
FROM: Vicki D. Johnson, Senior Attorney, Division of Legal Services

RE: Commission Workshop - Investigation Into Inverted Rates

A notice regarding an informal staff workshop on inverted rates was inadvertently
sent to all gas utilities. The intentions of the informal workshop on Monday, July 22, 1996,
are to consider residential inverted electric rates for investor-owned electric utilities and to
consider the possible reduction or elimination of the customer charge. Discussion will be
limited to issues directly affecting the investor-owned electric utilities.
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